
INFORMATIONCOVID-19

CANCELLATION OF EXPRESS SERVICES 
FROM OCTOBER 30TH TO NOVEMBER 3RD

 
Rede Expressos informs that all transport services 
between 12:00am on October 30th (Friday) and 
06:00am on November 3rd (Tuesday) are 
cancelled, in compliance with the resolution of the 
Council of Ministry no. 89- A / 2020.

We will restart operations again at 6:00am on 
November 3rd.

All passengers who purchased tickets in advance can be refunded 
or change them free of charge.

Revalidation is free of charge and must be requested by 29 
October until 6:00pm at the ticket o�ces where the tickets were 
purchased. To change a ticket purchased through online channels, 
please send an email to cliente@rne.pt.

You must request a refund at the ticket o�ce where you purchased 
the ticket for the trip until 29 October 6:00pm. To request a refund 
for a ticket purchased through online channels, please send an 
email to cliente@rne.pt.


